SWOSU Students Attend OSRHE
Leadership Retreat
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Southwestern Oklahoma State University students (from left) Allyson Walton, Abby
Ntreh and Janet Vazquez flash the Bulldog "hand" sign at the October 1-2 Oklahoma
Regents for Higher Education Student Leadership Regreat in Tulsa. They were among
26 SWOSU students, accompanied by Dean of Students Cindy Dougherty, who recently
attended the retreat involving student leaders from across the state of Oklahoma. The
SWOSU students represented multiple organizations on campus.



